

Notes from Miss Teri

I enjoyed celebrating my birthday with the kids this week. Thank you to those of you who helped make my birthday special with all the cards and gifts. I truly appreciate all of you!

Conferences are in full swing. I have enjoyed meeting with you about your child's progress thus far.

Book orders went home this week. Those can be <u>ordered online using this link</u>. I have some coupons for a free \$5 book of your choice when you spend \$5. If you are planning to order let me know and I will send a coupon home with your child.

Christmas songs went home in folders this week. Please begin practicing at home. We will also be working on the songs at school.

You should have received an email from Monahan Photography this week with a link to view and purchase your child's school pictures. If you need a retake, those will happen on Thursday, October 16, at ACA.

Fall break will be Friday, October 17 and Monday, October 20. We will not have preschool those days, but childcare is open!



Ankeny Christian Academy | 1604 W 1st St | Ankeny, IA 50023 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

